
The fire injuries and deaths we witnessed in 2023 did not have to 
happen. And while each fire may have only affected a single building, 
it ultimately impacted upwards of hundreds of households due to 
damage and long-term displacements. Compartmentation and  
passive fire safety measures in high-rises do not offer enough life 
safety and are long outdated.

Fire sprinklers are the most effective solution to reducing the risk. 
They individually activate, control the fire while it is still small, and 
reduce smoke. Fire sprinklers ensure residents and firefighters  
get out alive.

Help lead Chicago’s residential high-rises forward into the  
21st century of fire protection with fire sprinklers.
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	 Without fire sprinklers,
	 HIGH-RISE = HIGH RISK.

• Jan. 25: 4850 S. Lake Park Ave.  
- 1 resident death

• Apr. 5: 1212 N. Lake Shore Dr.  
- 1 firefighter death, others injured

• Apr. 8: 6430 S. Stony Island Ave.  
- Residents injured

• Apr. 12: 6151 N. Winthrop Ave.
• May 4: 6730 S. South Shore Dr.  

- No injuries/deaths in this case,  
   but 2 resident deaths in 2013 fire

• Jun. 11: 999 N. Lake Shore Dr. 
• July 31: 7100  S. South Shore Dr. 
• Aug. 18: 421 W. Melrose St. 

- 1 resident critically injured
• Sep. 10: 3620 S. Rhodes Ave.

• Sep. 23: 3550 S. Rhodes Ave.
• Oct. 4: 6401 S. Yale Ave.
• Oct. 9: 3110 N. Sheridan Rd.  

- 1 resident injured
• Nov. 6: 3515 S. Cottage Grove Ave.  

- 5 residents injured
• Dec. 8: 3033 N. Sheridan Rd.  

- 1 resident injured
• Dec. 10: 6430 S. Stony Island Ave.  

- 2nd fire in 2023
• Dec. 26: 6253 S. Michigan Ave.  

- 2 residents injured
• Dec. 29: 1020 W. Foster Ave.  

(5200 N. Sheridan Rd.) 
- 2 residents critically injured

These residential high-rise fires in 2023 could have been  
prevented. Let’s make the future safer with fire sprinklers.

Hundreds of Chicago’s residential high-rises built prior to 
1975 remain unsprinklered, needlessly risking the lives of 
residents and responding firefighters. 
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